
THRU THE GREEN 

WELCOME TO THE GREEN 

Current Membership: 511 

Class Breakdown 
A: 121 
A Life: 22 
B: 45 
Associates: 120 
Affiliate: 140 
Retired: 18 
Honorary: 3 
Non dues paying: 42 

• W J P e want to welcome 
W the following new 

members to GCSANC: 

Mike Nunemacher 
Rancho Solano Golf Course 

Associate 

Jim Adams 
Island Club Golf Course 

Associate 

Edward "Ted" Horton 
The Pebble Beach Co 

Class A - pending 
verification of status 

Jeffrey Spang 
Carmel Valley Ranch 

Associate 

Deriek Wright 
Hunter Industries 

Affiliate 

Gary Williams 
Meadowood Resort CC 

Class A 

Len Tallo 
Lawson Products, Inc 

Affiliate 

All the above applications 
have been approved for 
membership for the listed 
classification pending the 

30-day waiting period and 
passage of any required 
tests. The following mem-
bers received classification 
upgrades at the last board 
meeting: 

Michael Scolaro, 
Green Tree Golf Course, 
Class B to Class A 
(Pending test) 

Leon Snethen, 
Saratoga Country Club, 
Class B to Class A 
(Test passed) 

The membership committee 
is preparing a survey to be 
sent to the members. The 

survey is intended to give 
the board of directors a 
better understanding of how 
the membership feels re-
garding education, golf, 
attendance, and what direc-
tion you would like to see 
taken in the future. The 
board will greatly appreciate 
membership response to this 
questionnaire as soon as 
possible. 

FYI 
Directory Dilemma 
You're probably all well 

aware by now that we had a 
bit of a mix-up with the 
membership directory. The 

AUGUST 1993 

printer merged the wrong 
files and ended up with the 
home street address and the 
club city, state and zip. 
WeVe spoken with the 
printer, worked it out, and 
they have reprinted the 
directory at no cost to the 
association. You should 
have received your new 
directory by now. If not, 
please call Barbara Mikel at 
the office. Discard (or better 
yet, recycle!) the old green 
directory and keep the red/ 
pink one. 

IMPORTANT: If any of 
the information in the di-
rectory is incorrect, please 
call the office. Leave a 
message on the machine, 
We will correct it on the 
database and include it in 
the next update. 

NAUMANN'S NORCAL NEWS 
Mark Michaud is the new superintendent 

at Pebble Beach Golf Links. He had been 
the assistant there since December, '92. He 
is originally from Rochester, NY, and was 
the assistant at Oak Hill CC during the US 
Open...Darren Marcus has accepted the 
superintendent position at Moffett Field Golf 
Course. Prior Jo his move, he had been the 
superintendent at Gilroy Golf Course for 
many years...A recent graduate from Chico 
State, Kelly Singleton, has accepted the 
superintendent position at Gavilan Golf 
Course in Gilroy. He is from Morgan 
Hill...Silver Creek Valley Country Club re-
cently had an Official Media Day and Grand 
Opening of the golf course. Superintendent 
Nick Checklenis says, "It took a lot of work, 
a lot of overtime, but the place was almost 
perfect"...Bob Klinesteker at San Francisco 
Golf Club has been putting in a little over-
time himself with the addition of a new 
Network 8000 irrigation system. Jack Christ-
iansen is the installer...Dave Lewellan is the 
new superintendent at Ridgemark Golf and 
Country Club in Hollister. He was the assis-

tant prior to his promotion. He is replacing 
Rick Key who moved over to Salinas Fair-
ways Golf Course to be the superintendent 
there and get a good job with the City of 
Salinas...Sharon Heights Golf & Country 
Club has just finished reconstruction of all 
tees, bunkers and reshaped some fairways, as 
well as adding a new irrigation system. The 
new system is being plumbed for future 
effluent with city water to always go to 
greens and tees. The day after construction 
finished, Superintendent Ross Brownlie's 
wife delivered a baby girl, Carrie Ann. All 
four are doing well...Bob Painter, superinten-
dent at La Rinconada Country Club in Los 
Gatos, recently completed reshaping fair-
ways, rebuilding greens, and redoing the 
irrigation system, as well as new cart 
paths...Jim Prusa has left Ridgemark Golf & 
Country Club to become the new Executive 
Director at D.E.M.A. in San Clemente. J i n ^ ^ 
was the G.M. at Ridgemark. Replacing h i r ^ P 
will be former superintendent and general 
manager at Half Moon Bay Golf Links, Ron 
Taborski. 
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